Kenai Peninsula Borough Office of the Borough Clerk

MEMORANDUM

TO: Way

Wayne Ogle, Assembly President

Kenai Peninsula Borough Assembly Members

THRU:

Johni Blankenship, Borough Clerk (B

FROM:

Michele Turner, Deputy Borough Clerk

DATE:

February 6, 2018

RE:

Ordinance 2018-04: Amending KPB Chapters 16.20 and 16.55 to

Provide for Appointed Members to Serve on the Kachemak Emergency Service Area Board and the Seldovia Recreational Service

Area Board (Dunne)

The service area boards have addressed the referenced ordinance. Please amend the last two Whereas clauses to read:

"WHEREAS, at its meeting of November 9, 2017 the KESA board recommended approval by majority consent; and

WHEREAS, at its meeting of <u>February 6, 2018</u> the SRSA board recommended <u>approval by unanimous consent</u>;"

Thank you.